From: James Cloud

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 9:11:36 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I am 46 year Anchorage resident and a 44 year member of Chugach Electric Association, and a user of Chugach
State Park at eklutna lake.

I am against removing the Eklutna Dam or increasing the cost to electric and water users. We need more hydro-
electric energy projects in Alaska, not less.
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